
 

 
 
 

 SUSPENSION OF OPERATIONS DUE TO COVID-19 
 

 

 

In order to comply with the directives issued by Provincial Government 

relating to the outbreak of COVID-19 across the province, the 

Company has closed its operations including the Head office, factory 

and other regional offices throughout Pakistan until further notice and / 

or clarification to be provided by the Provincial Government. We will 

inform the Exchange as soon as the operational activities would 

resume. 

 
The Company fully supports the efforts of the Government to contain 

the spread of this pandemic and stands with the nation in this difficult 

hour. 

 

 

Thanking you,  
 
For and on behalf of  
Ghandhara Nissan Limited 
 
 
 
M. Sheharyar Aslam  
Company Secretary 
 




